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Please take notice that three or more members of the Milton Town Board and the Milton Planning and 

Zoning may be together at the Fulton Town Hall, 2738 W. Fulton Center Drive, Edgerton, WI at 6pm, on 

Thursday, December 5, 2013. Members may be attending a meeting of a possible proposed park in the 

Town of Fulton, near CTH M, between Newville and Kidder Road area. No formal action will be taken. 

 

Sandra Kunkel 

Town Clerk 

 

Posted: 12-4-13 


